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10th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As a family of schools Arthur Terry Learning Partnership want to support the people of Ukraine during this desperate 

time for them.  Within our schools, staff will be supporting children to understand what is happening in Ukraine.  We 

are now reaching out to our school communities to support an appeal for Ukraine. 

We will be supporting the international response to the growing refugee crisis. All of our 19 schools will be collecting 

items which the Red Cross and Unicef have identified as being essential. These items can be seen on the flyer on the 

next page. We will be collecting over the next week, with items to be in school by Thursday 17th March. The items 

collected will be delivered to a regional collection hub, where they will be transported directly to Poland to support 

the refugee effort.  

Children can bring items to school and hand these to their class teacher, they will then be collected daily from 

classrooms in preparation for them being sent to Poland.  

Our motto is ‘Together we are Stronger’ and as our school communities come together to support this appeal we 

can, in a small way, offer our solidarity and support for the people of Ukraine.   We will share with you the results of 

our appeal once we have all of our items ready for collection and then share when they have arrived in Poland.  

 

Take care and stay safe. 

Richard Gill  

CEO ATLP 

 



 

 

 


